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Feb. 2, 2011
To: Representative Bill Stoltze, Co-Chairman
       Representative Bill Thomas, Co-Chairman

       House Finance Committee

Fr: Representative Bob Lynn

Re: Explanation of Changes between HB 3 [Version 27-LS0010\E] and CS HB 3(STA) [Version 27-LS0010\X]
________________________________________________________________________
Both for legal and compassionate reasons, the House State Affairs Committee wanted to be certain that HB 3 does not impose an undue burden on legal aliens whose current immigration status is provisional and as such subject to change.  Accordingly, Version 27-LS0010\X allows the DMV to establish procedures for mail-in renewal and waiver of renewal fees (up to five years) for persons required to renew their licenses annually under HB 3.  Also, 27-LS0010\X uses slightly more concrete language to make clear that persons whose legal presence is provisional or indefinite should only be expected to renew their licenses annually, as opposed to every 30 or 90 days as their immigration status changes.
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